As a valued partner of Coventry City Council, we want to let you know that we are consulting on proposals to deliver some services differently by bringing them together in communities and developing One Coventry Community Hubs.

A public consultation period will run from Monday 9 September to Monday 4 November 2024 and everyone who lives, works or studies in Coventry is encouraged to share their views. 

The Council wants to provide joined up, accessible services. This includes having a local presence in communities where they can make a real difference to the people who need them. Providing the right support, in the right place, at the right time.

The overall aim of the One Coventry Service proposals is to provide positive and joined-up experiences for people accessing the services they need and to ensure needs and issues can be identified and support provided at the earliest possible stage.

The Council are proposing to do this by bringing services together in shared spaces, reducing the number of buildings being operated from and delivering services in the most effective and efficient way. 

During the public consultation people will be able to get involved in a number of ways including:

· Completing an online survey 
· Completing a paper survey. These are available from a number of buildings including many libraries and family hubs
· Booking a place at an online session
· Coming along to a face-to-face session 

We also plan to deliver additional consultation sessions specifically for partner organisations which you/your organisation are invited to book a place to attend.

Please use this link Event bookings - Your event - Coventry City Council to book your place to attend a partner session.

For further information about the proposals and consultation visit letstalk.coventry.gov.uk/one-coventry-services







